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July 2022 

 

Dear Parent/Carer,                                                                                                                        

 

Sports Festival 2022 

 

I am excited to share that Trafalgar School’s annual Sports Festival will be held at the Mountbatten Centre on Thursday 

21st July 2022. Students should arrive between 8:30-8:45am with Victory and Britannia using the front entrance and 

Sovereign and Temeraire through the back entrance at the Tennis Centre.  

 

The outline of the day is as follows:  

  

8.50am: Registration  

9am: Opening Ceremony (including singing, cheerleading, baton twirling and House parades) 

9.30am-12.45am: Students will rotate between Alexandra Park where they will compete in rounders and volleyball and 

Mountbatten where the athletics events will take place 

12.45-1.15pm: Lunch  

1.15-2pm: Relays and Tug of War 

2pm: Registration and Awards Ceremony  

Students will need to bring a packed lunch (free school meal packed lunches will be provided), plenty of water and sun 

cream. If the weather remains sunny, they should also bring a hat. Students are expected to wear their full Trafalgar PE 

kit, including their House coloured t-shirt. If your child needs to borrow kit, please ask them to see the PE department 

before the day to arrange this.  

An ice cream van will be on site from 9am and students will be able to use cash or card to purchase one if they wish; 

prices will start from £2. There will be glitter face painting going on all day which will be free for students should they 

wish to get involved. Parents are very welcome to attend to watch at either Alexandra Park or Mountbatten in our 

designated parent spectating areas. These areas will be clearly signed on the day. 

 

If, during the day, weather becomes extreme and stops events, the students will walk back to school with their tutors 

and be dismissed from there at 1:30pm. We hope that your child has a brilliant day at our Sports Festival this year and 

that you are able to attend.  If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me. 

 

Yours sincerely, 
 
Laura Nerssessian 
Curriculum Leader PE/Health and Social Care/Child Development  


